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Boart Longyear Group Ltd (ASX: BLY) – Removal from Official 
List  
Description 

Boart Longyear Group Ltd (‘BLY’) will be removed from the Official List at the close of trading today, Thursday, 
11 April 2024 in accordance with Listing Rule 17.11, following implementation of the plan of arrangement 
pursuant to which an entity wholly owned by funds managed by American Industrial Partners has acquired all 
of the issued and outstanding common shares of BLY. 
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